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Dear Parents,  

School Health Check Survey  

We are writing to let you know that Petworth CofE Primary School is participating in the 
West Sussex School Health Check this term. The School Health Check is being organised 
by West Sussex County Council’s Public Health team in partnership with the Schools and 
Students Health Education Unit (SHEU).    

What is the School Health Check?  

The School Health Check is an online anonymous county-wide survey which will ask 
students in years 4, 6, 8, 10 and 12 a range of questions on their health and wellbeing 
across the County.   

Why is this being done?    

The results of the School Health Check will provide vital information for schools to better 
understand the health and wellbeing of their students. Data will also be collated at a 
county-wide level which will be used to inform services and support for children and 
young people living in West Sussex.   

How will my child/ren be involved?  

If your child/ren is in year group 4 and/or 6 they will be asked to complete the survey at 
school, supported by the teaching staff.  Students will be told that this is a confidential 
survey, and they cannot be identified by the information that is collected. They are also 
asked to speak to a member of school staff or other trusted adult if participating in the 
survey makes them feel worried or concerned. Data Protection concerns are covered in 
the attached Privacy Notice for pupils.  

The School Health Check will be approved by the West Sussex County Council’s Research 
Governance and Consultation Quality Assurance process before students are asked to 
participate.   

The School Health Check does not require parental permission to participate, but you do 
have the right to opt your child/ren out of taking part. If you do not wish your child/ren 
to take part, please contact your school using the following contact details: 
office@petworthprimary.co.uk. 

Please note that if you are happy for your child/ren to participate in the School Health 
Check you do not need to contact their school.  

If you have any further questions regarding the School Health Check, please email 
schoolhealthcheck@westsussex.gov.uk   

Yours sincerely,   

West Sussex County Council’s Public Health Team  
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